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Dear brothers and sisters of Belvedere Family Church, 

 

This is an important reminder that next Monday, October 28th is the 60th True Children's Day, and the 

celebration of the 32nd Foundation Day for the Unified Nation of Heaven and Earth. 

 

We will celebrate on the District level at Belvedere on Monday morning at 7 am for a pledge. (10.1 by the 

Heavenly Calendar in the 7th year of Cheon Il Guk) We also ask that you please prepare a heartfelt 

donation if you have not already done so. 

 

I wish you and your family a wonderful weekend. 

 

Thank you, and God Bless, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


